
Fun with Sight Words!
Here are some fun, hands-on games to play that will have your

preschooler recognizing sight words in no time!

Puddle Jumpin’
Cut out “puddles” from blue
paper. Write sight words on 5 of
the puddles. Give your kiddo a
sight word to puddle-jump to! He
or she could even wear rain
boots!

Color Sight Word
Scavenger Hunt

Take out the color word sight
words from your flashcards set.
Spread them out on the floor.
Challenge your preschooler to
find objects of those colors and
place them on the correct color
word.

Spell it with
Magnets or
Clothespins

Hang five sight word flashcards
on your fridge at a time. Give
your child alphabet magnets and
see if they can spell out the
word underneath the flashcard
with the magnets. Review the
words as they spell them.

If you don’t have magnets, try a
similar approach using
clothespins. Write the letters of
the sight words on clothespins
and ask your little one to clip the
clothespin letters onto the sight
word flashcards to form the
words.


